4-H members, volunteers and friends invited to be part of 4-H Day at the Capitol March 19
(optional) Contact: [YOUR NAME]
Wisconsin 4-H Youth Development will celebrate its 100th birthday with 4-H Day at the Capitol on Wednesday, March 19, 2014. 4-H members, volunteers, staff, alumni, friends and supporters are invited to Madison to connect with legislators and tell their stories about how 4-H has changed their lives and communities. 
4-H Day at the Capitol will include a legislative breakfast, staffed displays about 4-H programs and projects in the Rotunda, and legislative visits. Each county is encouraged to send a delegation of UW-Extension 4-H Youth Development Program participants.  This could be Teen Court youth, 4-H community club members, community partners or others. The team needs to have older youth and adults able to effectively communicate with legislators. The registration deadline for legislative visits is Friday, February 14, 2014.
On March 19, buses will depart from eight tentative locations around the state: Eau Claire, Wausau, Green Bay, Sheboygan, Racine/Kenosha, Janesville, Platteville and La Crosse (locations will be finalized once all registrations are received). The buses will be provided at no cost to participants, and overnight accommodations will be provided on Tuesday, March 18 for groups needing to travel more than one hour to reach the bus pick-up points. Delegations will arrive at the Madison Concourse Hotel by 9:30 a.m. on March 19. Kick-off speakers, visit practice and lunch will take up the rest of the morning. We’ll head to the Capitol just before 12:00 for a 4-H Rally in the Rotunda and a large group photo, after which delegations will move around the Capitol for their scheduled legislative visits.

4-H Day at the Capitol is a wonderful opportunity to showcase the positive impacts 4-H has had on Wisconsin over the last 100 years and strengthen the relationship between Wisconsin 4-H and its important partners in the state government. Please consider being part of a delegation to Madison on March 19, 2014. 
If you’re interested in being part of 4-H Day at the Capitol, contact your county educator before the registration deadline of Friday, February 14. More information on 4-H Day at the Capitol, including tools and information for legislative visits, is available here: http://blogs.ces.uwex.edu/4hcentennial/calendar/wisconsin-4-h-day-at-the-capitol/
